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I am writing to let you know that many of us are in support of non-animal 
testing. There are so many alternate methods available now which don't 
subject innocent helpless animals to torture and excrutiating pain that not 
to implement these alternate forms of testing in this day and age seems 
barbaric. Please note that we support the immediate acceptance of 
internationally validated non-animal tests.

Thank you,

Willa and Bob Wilson


